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I am a permanent employee, working as a Flight attendant, currently earning around

30 per hour.

I'm single with a reasonable mortgage (over 200K) to pay on my own.

If penalty rates were abolished my salary would decrease considerably and I would

have to pay the absolute minimum.  It would really affect my ability to pay my utilities

and phone bills.  I would  really have to budget to the last cent.  As it is I don't take an

annual holiday away from home.

My weekends are important to me because I need to work for the penalty rates.

I urge the committee to keep penalty rates.  Sacrificing weekends mean missing out on



many group activities so you should be remunerated for this sacrifice.
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